

Media Release

Imagine that!

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: December 7, 2020

COVID-19 Update in Stratford

Following the announcement of the Province and Chief Public Health Office (CPHO) of a 'circuit breaker' from December 7, 2020 to December 21, 2020, the Town of Stratford Gymnasium and Fitness Centre and the Youth and Seniors Centre at Cotton Park are now closed.

Stratford Town offices are also closed to the public. Stratford Council and staff continue to maintain and provide services to the public by telephone, email, and virtual meetings. In-person meetings will be provided by appointment only. Please contact staff by phone or email, or alternatively call 902-569-1995 or email info@townofstratford.ca to set up any required appointments.

"We know that the Stratford Town Centre is an important facility in the community, but we have the responsibility to keep staff and residents safe," said Stratford Mayor Steve Ogden. "In the meantime, we encourage residents to continue enjoying the Town's trails and parks safely while social distancing and adhering to the advice of the Chief Public Health Officer."

For the latest updates from the Town of Stratford, please visit www.townofstratford.ca.

-30-

For more information please contact:

Jade Veera, Engagement & Research Coordinator Town of Stratford T: (902) 367-5347

E: jveera@townofstratford.ca